
 
 

CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

CONTINUES MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 
 
The Cambria Community Services 
District Board of Directors, hereby 
provides notice that it continues the 
meeting of July 14 to July 21. 
  
The Continued Meeting will be held: 
Monday, July 21, 5:30 p.m., 1316 
Tamson Drive, Suite 204, Cambria, 
CA.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kathy Choate 
District Clerk 
July 15, 2008 
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